Department comments ahead of strike
action

Department of Education Permanent Secretary, Dr Mark Browne, has commented
ahead of planned strike action by four non-teaching Trade Unions next week.

Reappointment and Extension of Two
Non-Executive Members to the Board of
Warrenpoint Harbour Authority

The Department for Infrastructure has announced that Board Member David Gray
has been reappointed to a second four-year term with effect from 1 December
2023 and Geraldine Donaghy’s second term has been extended.

Maximum taxi fares to increase

The Department for Infrastructure has announced a decision to increase
maximum taxi fares.

Details published on emergency rate
relief for businesses affected by
recent flooding

Land & Property Services (LPS) has published further information on the rate
relief available to business premises impacted by the recent flooding.
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Statistical Press Release — Attitudes
towards E-Vehicles in Northern Ireland
2022/23 has been published today

The ‘Attitudes towards E-vehicles in Northern Ireland 2022/23' report is now
available. This report, produced by the Analysis, Statistics and Research
Branch (ASRB) of the Department for Infrastructure (DfI), presents findings
from the 2022/23 Continuous Household Survey (CHS).
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